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VOLUNTEER NO CALL NO SHOW POLICY 
 
We understand things come up and you many need to cancel for your 
scheduled time slot. However, please respect our time. A simple call, text, 
or email could have let us know you’re unable to make your scheduled 
time. If given proper notice, we could have found a replacement. A no show 
or no call is extremely frustrating, disrespectful, and leaves us shorthanded 
in providing meals to the community.  
 
We require at least a 24-hour notice if you are unable to fill your selected 
time slot, so we have ample time to find a replacement.  
 
We permit three of these incidents in a calendar year. If there is a fourth 
incident you will not be able to sign up via Sign Up Genius and will need to 
sign up directly with our Volunteer Coordinator. If you still do not show up 
or call, you will not be able to volunteer for at least 6 months.  
 
Thank you for your respect and understanding,  
 
TJ Atkins, Executive Director 


